There is new email address dedicated for Friends, Family and Significant Others. 

To receive a brand new Friends and Family newsletter that is being launched in July 2022 then send an email to the address below.
Family_Strategy@justice.gov.uk

Would you like to register your interest in taking part in our brand new Friends and Family Council? A meeting will be hosted every other month by the Head of Reducing Re-Offending and the Friends and Family Pathway Lead, starting in July 2022.

This will give YOU the chance to meet us and to discuss any pressing matters regarding visits and ideas on improving the visiting experience.

To register your interest please send an email to our new functional mailbox-  


Family_Strategy@justice.gov.uk

